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30th January 2019
Dear Parents/Carers,

I have made our recent Ofsted report available for parents and carers to view on our website.

The Academy was judged to be ‘Good’ for its overall effectiveness which represents an accurate picture of where this Academy is on its journey.

Ofsted recognised the good work that takes place in this inclusive Academy and were particularly glowing about Personal Development, Behaviour and Safety.  We are proud that we have created an ethos of ‘Success for All’ and the Ofsted report reflects our commitment to ensuring that all our students and staff are well cared for and are successful.

This is matched by ‘equally impressive’ improvements in teaching and learning which is testament to the staff at this Academy who have a strong desire to ensure that our students have the very best opportunities in their lives. 
Outcomes are improving because the quality of teaching and learning has improved.  The Academy is in a very good place to serve our community well.

We are determined to ensure that this community is served by an Outstanding Academy and we are already on the road to ensuring that this happens.

There is a strong community spirit here at The Academy of St Francis of Assisi.  We learn together, support one another and strive every day to achieve ‘Success for All’ by living and breathing our Academy values.

I want to take this opportunity to thank our parents and carers for your on-going support.  It is your words of encouragement, support and engagement in your child’s education that really does make the difference.  

If you have any questions about the contents of this report, please do not hesitate to get in touch with me.

All the very best.

Mrs Tracey Greenough

Headteacher 

